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November 15, 2019 

 

 

Kris Kujala 

Ramsey County Property Records & Revenue 

Tax Forfeited Land 

PO Box 64097 

Saint Paul, MN 55164 

 

VIA EMAIL 

   

Re: Repurchase application relating to tax-forfeited property at 1615 Stanford Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Kujala: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 12, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed the repurchase application for the above listed property 

relating to tax-forfeited property on behalf of the City Council.  

 

The resulting resolution she is forwarding to the Council recommends that the Ramsey County 

Board of Commissioners allow for repurchase of this property. This is based on a favorable 

review of the last five years of code enforcement and police interaction with the property which 

showed the property has not been a municipal problem.   

 

This item will go before City Council on Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 

300 Council Chambers.  

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/  

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Colette Votel (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email) 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us

